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To allow a striking worker to access unemployment insurance would remove any 

degree of risk for the workers.  Why wouldn't you strike if you were paid to do so?  

This seems like opening a large can of worms that will drive prices up even higher in 

Oregon.  We cannot be the state that leads the way on every liberal ideal in this 

country.  I support unions and I want fair wages, but this is too large of a transfer of 

power to the workers. 


